
                  

                              
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clerk to the Council 
 

 

 

  

Friday, 01 April 2016 

     
Dear Sir, 

Boundary Review Huntingdonshire 

Buckden Parish Council View on Buckden Ward. 

The Parish Council considers that the Buckden Ward as currently defined is suitable for the new 
structure and maintains the links with Diddington Parish which it manages and with Southoe and 
Midloe. 

If retaining the current boundary is not an option, then Buckden Parish Council would propose a 
ward consisting of Buckden, Diddington and The Offords.  

We consider that a tripartite ward with Brampton would be unworkable.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
John Chase  
Parish Clerk 
 
 
 
 

The Local Government Boundary Commission  
for England 




